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33. The pee 
problem

Urinary infection

Bea can’t stop going to the ba-
throom.

She feels the urge to pee, but 
when she sits on the toilet, no-
thing comes out...

Bea explains to Croco Doc that 
every time she tries to pee, it 
doesn’t come out, and it hurts!

A while later, Bea has managed to 
produce a bit of urine.

Mr. Dog takes her to the hospital 
because it’s been several days 
like this.

After examining the area, Croco 
Doc tells Bea to pee in a jar.

This way, they can figure out 
what the problem is.

It’s time to examine it!
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After running a test, Croco Doc is 
certain:

Bea has a urinary tract infection!

It’s also crucial that she drinks 
plenty of water and doesn’t hold 
back the urge to go to the ba-
throom!

Bea will have to take an antibio-
tic syrup once a day to eliminate 
the bacteria causing the infec-
tion.

Furthermore, to prevent future 
infections, Croco Doc explains to 
Bea that every time she goes to 
the toilet, she should wipe from 
front to back.
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The worst part is that, as Bea 
has been using the bathroom so 
much these past few days...

Mr. Dog had to go to the pig’s 
house to take a shower!
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